
Mountain  bike  trail  design
work in South Lake
Hilride will be back in South Lake Tahoe on July 24 to present
their preliminary design drawings for lower Corral Trail.

They have taken the ideas generated during last month’s all-
day session and put them down on paper.

The day starts at 9am at the U.S. Forest Service office on
College Drive to review the plans and view photos and video
from  the  June  site  visit.  Following  that,  the  group  will
convene at Corral Trail to discuss how the plans will look on
the ground and start to flag out features and alignments.

This is an opportunity for mountain bikers to have a say on
the design of trails in Tahoe.
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